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Dear Fulton Students and Parents,

Hello and welcome to the 2013-2014 school year! As many of you know, my name is Mr.                
Katz and I am the new music teacher at Fulton Middle School. I would like to welcome all the                  
new and returning music students. We are getting ready for an exciting school year of learning,               
music, and fun! With the new school year comes changes for the Fulton Music Program. Music               
classes have been put back into the regular school day as electives for the first time in many                 
years. While this will improve the overall learning experience for students, there will be a few               
kinks to iron out during the first year.

As you know, your students are eager to get started playing their instruments, and I am               
here to assist you during the process of finding the right instrument for your student. As a                
service to you, FVSD middle school music teachers are partnering with Music and Arts music              
stores for an event we call Rental Night: Monday, September 16 @ 6:30 PM in the Media                
Center at Masuda Middle School. Rental Night is for all FVSD middle school music students              
and parents interested in renting or buying an instrument for this school year. Of course, you are                
not required to rent or buy an instrument, but this will save you time and money driving around                 
town searching for the right supplies for music class. That’s why we put together this special               
event for your convenience. It's a one-stop shop for parents and students to get information              
about renting and/or buying musical instruments for participation in school band or orchestra.            
A representative from Music and Arts will be there to answer all your questions, so if you think                 
you may want to rent or buy an instrument this year, come prepared with credit/debit card or                
checkbook to take advantage of this opportunity.

Announcing a new website for the Fulton Music Program! I’d like to encourage all of you               
to visit the website throughout the school year for information on class materials, assignments,             

performance dates, resources, and other fun music-related links.  FultonMSmusic.weebly.com

Once again, I welcome all of you to a great year of music at Fulton. I look forward to                  
seeing many of you at our Rental Night, September 16 @ 6:30pm, at Masuda Middle School!

=============================================================
===

(Student: Detach and return to Mr. Katz for a grade)



Warm regards, Students and Parents: PLEASE SIGN BELOW
I have read and understand this letter.

     Student’s Name ____________________
Solomon Katz      Student’s Signature__________________
Music Teacher, Fulton MS Parent’s Name________________________
Email: katzs@fvsd.us
Website: FultonMSmusic.weebly.com          Parent’s Signature_____________________


